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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our World Book Day celebrations on Thursday 6th March, we would like to invite you to 

join your children in Year 1-6 to share a story at the end of the school day. Children in Nursery and 

Reception will not be taking part as it may be quite an overwhelming experience for them; they should 

be collected as usual from the playground at the end of the day. 

 

We will get the children into their houses during the afternoon. Please arrive at the main entrance no 

earlier than 2:50pm. You will be required to sign in and you will be directed to the room your 

children are in.  

 

House Anning: 6T 

House Attenborough: Main Hall 

House Malala: 2U and Mrs Bentley’s room 

House Seacole: 1/2T and 1M 

House Hawking: 4I and 3S 

House Daley: 5/6S and 5Mc 

 

If you and your children are unsure of which house they are in, please ask your child’s class teacher or 

contact the school office.  

 

Please confirm your attendance through School Spider.  

 

Kind regards, 
 

 

 

Mrs Brooks, Mrs McCartney and Mrs Sutton 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We are a Rights Respecting School with No Outsiders 

Article 29: Education must develop every child’s personality, talents and abilities 

 


